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Mother’s Day 

We hope you enjoy the little gift the children have bought home for you 

today and hope you all have a great day on Sunday!  I am sure you will all 

get spoilt! 

 

Once again, many thanks to the mums who helped organise the event, 

worked with the children and donated the resources needed!  We are 

thrilled to tell you that the event raised a whopping £261! 

 

  

Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

Sponsored Read and Book Fair 

Yet again, the children’s hard work and fundraising efforts have been 

incredible.  Together they / you have raised over £1629 – AMAZING!  Many 

thanks from all of us, the money raised is going towards ‘revamping’ our 

classroom book areas and updating our books. 

Well done to the winners in each class, who have received a £5 voucher to 

spend at the book fair.  

The Book Fair arrives on Tuesday 29th March – separate information has 

been sent to you.  

 

  Support for Ukraine 

The children and staff looked resplendent in Blue and Yellow today.  Thank 

you for your support in helping us to highlight the plight of the people of 

Ukraine.  
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Mental Health & Wellbeing 

As you will be aware, nationally and within school, the number of children with mental health 

difficulties is rising, partly due to the impact of the COVID pandemic.  At school, we are putting 

place a number of activities / interventions to support our children.  The aim is to help them 

through these difficulties, enabling them to live full and happy lives as well as to be able to thrive 

and learn.   

We are continuing to update the school website with information, please have a look: 

Mental Health & Wellbeing at Hemingbrough 

 

 

   

Upcoming Events… 

Tues 29th Mar 

• Travelling Book Fair 

arrives in school 

Wed 30th Mar 

• Year 5 Swimming 

  Fri 1st Apr 

• Rocksteady 

performance (details 

sent separately to 

Rocksteady families) 

 

 

 

Celebrating Diversity 

It is really important that children understand the diverse world 

we live in, reducing prejudice and stereotyping.  

At school we address this through our PSHE curriculum, Picture 

News and many other activities.  From this week, in assembly, 

we will be highlighting an amazing / influential person to show 

our children how many members of society have overcome 

disability, racial stereotypes and difference.  This week we have 

highlighted Mae Jemison.  

 

 

Visit from the Fire Brigade 

Apple, Oak and Willow classes enjoyed a visit from the Fire Brigade yesterday.  They especially 

enjoyed looking around the fire engine and hearing the siren as it left! 

Thank you Miss Richardson for organising!  
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